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Missouri Music Educators Association

A federated state association of the National Association for Music Education

December 30, 2013
Ms. Jennifer Shenberger
3525 Berkeley
Alton, Illinois  62002
Dear Jennifer,

Thank you for submitting a nomination for the 2014 MMEA Hall of Fame Award.  Unfortunately, your nominee, Robert Meeks, did not receive sufficient votes from the Hall of Fame Committee to be included with this year’s inductees.  

Per revised guidelines for the MMEA Hall of Fame Award, all nomination materials must be 

re-submitted each year for future consideration.
Again, thank you for your support of Missouri’s outstanding educators.

Sincerely,

Rob Nichols

President, MMEA

President, MMEA

Rob Nichols
900 Bitterfield Drive, Ballwin, MO  63011
573-424-8505

president@mmea.net












